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July, 1995

THE POST BOY

GENERAL MEETING, June, 10, 1995

Meeting was called to order by President, Al Shay.

There were 20 attendees. There were two guests, Edna Adams,
and John Lienti. We welcome our new friends.

The Treasurer, Kay Williams prsented the treasurer's
report. N.S5.5.5. has aprox. $5,000.00 in the bank account.
Dave and Shirley Piekowski provided the refreshments. Thank
you.

The upcoming show, NEVPEX-TOPEX, on July 7,8,9 was discussed
and 1t was noted that it will cost about $1.25 to have the
table clothes cleaned and ironed. There will be a buffet
dinner at the Peppermill on Sat. evening. There will be F.D.C.
cover event at 10:00 a.m. on Sat. morning. A four piece band
will provide the ceramony music and Bov Scout Troop #1 will
present the colors. For those bringing one can of food for the
food basket will be given one raffle ticket. The prize will be
an autographed cover of the Nevada Statehood stamp. Al Shay
donated the cover. A truck will be hired to move the frames to
the show hall. Volunteers will be needed to man the reception
table in the hall.

Bill Brew won the door prize of $10.00.

Door prizes were donated by Tom and Ron, again. Thank you.

Al Shay presented the program on space travel. Thank you,
Al.

The picnic at Rene's place near Quincy can be simplified
by hiring a bus. If we could have about 40 persons taking
advantage of this way of travel, it would cost each person
about $12,50 for the trip up there, a four hour picnic and the
trip back. Think about it and invite your friends to go along.
The bus will hold 48 people.

A nominating committee was selected for the upcoming
elections in August: Sandra Chinna, Bill Brew, Ron Schultz
and Tom Morrissey.

The mini-auction was held. 23 items were sold.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.
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GENERAL MEETING, June 24, 1995

The meeting was called to order by President Al Shay at
2:15 p.m. There were 18 members present.

There were several donations provided. Dick Dreiling
gave some stamps, Tom Morrissey, covers, and Roger Lauderdale
provided a mystery box. These were auctioned later. N.S.5.S.
thanks these members for their helping to make the meetings
exciting.

The June issue of the A.P.S.was passed to the members.
Tom,s article "BEchos of Midway" was the Philatelic favorite.

Kay Williams provided a treasury report. We have about
$4,600 in the bank.

Pres. Al Shay announced his band would play at the Wingfield
Park pavillian on July, 1. He will have a 14 piece group and
the admission is free.

It was decided that donations should be limited to 10
items to expedite the meetings.

Dorothy Johnson that Jessie Rogers, who lives in Alaska,
will be attending the NEVPEX-TQPEX show.

Volunteers are needed for NEVPEX. Please contact Ruthe.

Dick Dreiling announced First Day covers will be given at
the show on July 7.

OQur next meeting will be at NEVPEX-TOPEX. There will be
a shuttle running from the Peppermill on an half-hour basis.
This will begin at 9:30 a.m., and will return to the Peppermill
on the hour.

The Bangquet will be at the Peppermill in the Qaks room.

A Friday reception will bein the Manzanita room.

August 26th meeting will be at Rene's restruant in Quincy.
Transportion will be discussed later.

26 items were sold at the mini-~auction.

George Costello got the mystery box. Inside was an album
of Dicentenial covers from around the world. The album itself
probably was worth the $20.00 winning bid. There lots of other
goodies in it as well. The $20.00 went to the club. Thanks
again, Roger. Roger is the owner of Silver €ircle Stamps on
California.

The minutes were provided bv Tom Morrissey. Thanks, Tom

C.Wm. Brew, Secretary.




